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PO Box 63, Penrith NSW 2751  

Tel (02) 4734 2000 
Website: www.nbmlhd.health.nsw.gov.au 

 

          CM: 22/15221 

 
Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary 
Health Services Union 
Level 2 109 Pitt St 
Sydney 2000 
 
 
Dear Mr Hayes 
 
Motor Vehicles -Telematics 
 
I refer to my letter of 4 January 2022 concerning the NSW Government Fleet Telematics 
Policy and the implementation of that policy at the Nepean Blue Mountains Local Health 
District. 
 
The District has revised NBMLHD Motor Vehicle Policy to include Telematics and a copy of 
the draft revised policy is now attached for your information.  
 
I would appreciate if you could review the revised policy and give me your comments as 
soon as possible as the District is keen to implement Telematics as another opportunity to 
improve the efficiency of the motor vehicle fleet. and the safety of the employees driving the 
District’s vehicles. 
  
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this matter please contact me on 4734 1537. 
     
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Greg Driver 
Manager, Workforce Services and Performance 
Nepean Blue Mountains Local Health District 
 
Date: 30 March 2022 


